Subject: Hazard awareness

Date: 03 September 2018 15:24:25

Hello everyone,

Brian Sharman, training co-ordinator, will lead this week's meeting on the subject of hazard observation and awareness, just for fun this will include the perception test that learners take. More of a discussion than a presentation, Associates particularly welcome.

Thursday 6th September at the Peterborough Milton Golf Club, 8.00 p.m.

Regards,

Prue

Peterborough & District Advanced Motorists

The contents of this message, and any attachments to it, may include information that is private and confidential and should not be read by persons other than the intended addressee(s).

Neither IAM Roadsmart nor Peterborough and District Advanced Motorists nor the sender accept any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to check the email and any attachments.

If you have received this email in error, please inform the sender and delete the message from your computer.